
MINUTES OF THE MCCPTA EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE MEETING 
 
Thursday, January 18, 2007 
 
Montgomery County Council of PTAs (MCCPTA) 
 
2096 Gaither Road, Suite 204 
Rockville, MD 20850 
 
 
ATTENDANCE: 
Jane de Winter, Juan Johnson, Cassandra Abdelmeguid,  
Sharon St. Pierre, April Keyes, Victor Salazar, Kay Romero 
 
At the January 18, 2007, MCCPTA Executive Committee Meeting 
 
The resignation of Grading and Reporting co-chair Gareth Owen 
was accepted and the following were elected as chair/co-chairs for 
the below MCCPTA committees: 
 
High School Committee, Chair Phil Kauffman 
 
Grading and Reporting Committee, Co-Chair - Beth Kennington 
 
Gifted Child Committee, Co-Chair - Kay Romero 


